
Summer in Flensburg 
 
Since I was a teen one of my biggest hobbies were traveling. It’s kind of symbolic that my first 
foreign experience is connected to Germany and now I am back here in Flensburg to attend this 
wonderful summer school.  
 
I’d like to say that this experience had been marvelous for me. As a future teacher, I feel like I 
have to be always up to date with new inventions and methods of teaching. Meeting professors 
from Sweden, Denmark, Hungary, and Germany was a wonderful opportunity to meet 
professional teachers and hear and see what they do in their classes.  
 
On the other hand, I had a chance to meet my future colleagues from different countries. We 
exchanged information about educational systems, techniques, and methods, as well as different 
variations of school types they all have experienced.  
 
In summary, I believe that this has been an excellent exposure for me from interactive lessons to 
walking around the city and admiring the views. One part of me is happy that I had this 
opportunity to come here and participate in all this, yet another one is sad that it ends. All and all, 
I am grateful that I seized the chance and came here to have an enjoyable and delightful week. 

 
 

Lizi K. 


